#### Friends of

### Sandringham and West Newton Primary Academy

Newsletter







# End of Summer 2019

#### **Dates and Events**

Monday 22<sup>nd</sup> July -End of term disco 3.30 -5.00

Wednesday 24<sup>th</sup> July – Flower Show

**Tuesday 17**<sup>th</sup> **September -** Friends
AGM - All welcome

#### **Disco**

Don't forget that Monday 22<sup>nd</sup> is our non- uniform and disco day. Children can come to school in their non-uniform in exchange for a tombola donation for our stall at the Flower Show. As much as we love chocolate, it doesn't cope well on a sunny Flower Show day so another other non-chocolate produce would be fantastic.

Disco tickets are now on sale for £2.50 which includes a hot dog and drink.

#### **Flower Show**

Come along and say 'Hi' at the Flower Show this year, we'll have our Friends tombola up and running!





#### Thank You!!

A huge Thank You to each and every one of you for your support this year, we couldn't have done it without you!

We hope you all have a fun filled summer break and we look forward to more fundraising events next year!



Search for us on facebook

Friends of
Sandringham
and West
Newton Primary
Academy



Have you joined **The Giving Machine** yet?

Join and select Friends of Sandringham and West Newton School and donate money while you shop!

Simply go through The Giving Machine website to reach your favourite online stores. Every time you shop a donation will go to the school.

So far we have raised over £900!

<u>Bag 2 School – Thanks to everyone</u> who has donated their unwanted clothes to our Bags 2 School collections this year.

Look out for our next date coming in the autumn term!

So far this year Bag 2 School has raised

£148



## We like to let you know where all of your donations go to. Here's some of our recent purchases,

- Hoodies for our fantastic year 6 leavers you may have seen them wearing them.
- Seating for use at Forest School
- Ice creams for the Reception class on their visit to Hunstanton
- Ice creams for the School Council after the beach clean
- Coaches to Hunstanton











#### **Nearly New Uniform**

Did you know that the Friends collect nearly new uniform to sell?

If you have any items that have been grown out of and are still in good condition, please drop them off at the office for us.





#### Calling new parents!

If you're a new parent to the school or will be new in September and would like to know more about the Friends of the school do get in touch. We are a small friendly group who would welcome any new members to support with school and fundraising events throughout the year. Even if you can only spare a little time, we'd love to hear from you.



Again this year, the
Friends held their
Father's Day shop
where the children
could make their
secret purchase.
Thanks to those who
helped the children
choose their gifts. Any
extra pairs of hands at
these events are
always appreciated.
The stall raised £38.50



### Have you heard about stamptastic?

Take a look at the link. School receives a commission on each purchase. Use code PE316AX



#### **New Members**

We are always ready to welcome any new members to the Friends of the school. If you would like to join then speak to Donna Easter or any other member.

